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National Statement by Mr. Afaq Ahmad, Counsellor, during the 3rd UPR of Austria
(22 January 2021)

Madam President,

We thank Austria for the presentation of its 3rd UPR report and commend its cooperation with the UPR mechanism. 
Pakistan shares the concerns of the Human Rights Committee and other human rights mechanisms regarding the rise is incidents of racial and religious hatred against Muslims, Roma and migrants in Austria. Moreover, reports of racial profiling and excessive use of force by law enforcement agencies against refugees and migrant communities are a matter of concern. 
We recommend Austria to:

a) Take concrete steps to address the issue of hate speech against Muslims especially by political figures.
b) Hold those accountable who commit, aid or abet racial discrimination and profiling.

c) Enhance sensitization and training programmes for law enforcement officials on human rights education particularly on racial sensitivity
d) Implement its international obligations and commitments related to migrant and refugees’ protection through specific policies and programmes. 

I thank you.
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